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NEWSLETTER 5 FEBRUARY 2025 

                                             www.gscs.ca/lor  

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT  
ST. LORENZO 

 
February 
 
26—Hot Lunch, Boston Pizza 
 
March 
 
4—Table Mountain Ski Trip 
5—Ash Wednesday Liturgy  
5—Pool Our Love Campaign Starts 
10—No School PLD 
10—14 Scholastic Book Fair  
13—Parent Teacher Conferences 
(evening) 
14—Parent Teacher Conferences 
a.m.  
14—No School 
17—Spirit Day St. Patrick's Day wear 
green 
20—Hot Lunch—McDonalds 
21—Report Cards posted 
 

Message from Administration  

 

We are close to the end of term 2! Our students continue progressing in their reading, 

writing and math skills. We look forward to sharing your child’s success during the up-

coming 3-way conferences on March 13th & 14th. The PTC scheduler will be open from 

Tuesday, February 25th – Tuesday, March 11th to book a time for you to meet with the 

classroom teachers. 

As a school community we usually come together during Lent to reflect and pray. We 

began our Lenten journey as a school community on Ash Wednesday, March 5th. We 

will gather again on Holy Thursday. Each Lent is an opportunity for growth as a human 

and as a follower of Christ. 

This Lent let us: 

1) Pray and listen to “What is God trying to tell me?” 

2) Fast not just from food and drink, but from routines that prevent us from living con-

sciously. 

3) Almsgiving in a concrete way to reach out to the poor and marginalized. 

We are once again going to “Pool Our Love” in support of the Saskatoon Friendship Inn. 

The Inn serves up to 1250 meals a day, 365 days of the year to help feed hungry people 

in Saskatoon. Relying on the generosity and caring of community, the Inn serves nutri-

tious, hot meals and offers a warm place for anyone in need.  

You can help by bringing un-opened jars of peanut butter, jam, mustard, mayonnaise or 

bags of oatmeal to school between March 5th and April 15th. Donations will be collect-

ed in the paddling pool located at the front of the school and then shared with the Inn 

as part of almsgiving during Lent. 

As always please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Take care and God Bless!  

 

Maria Monteiro ~ Principal 

Kevin Leschyshyn ~ Vice Principal  

The office is not open from 

12:00—12:45 

Phones are not monitored  



 

Virtue of the Month—  March 

~ Respect~ 

I am respectful I treat others and myself as we deserve to be 

treated. I show courtesy to everyone. I learn from the wisdom 

of elders.  

   ST. LORENZO RUIZ CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

Diamond Students  

January 2025 
 

KA: Peter H, Rudi R 

KB: Brooks F, Zion E 

KC: Chisom A, Aubrey S 

1L: Manuela D, Ethan H, Rex A 

1W: Semi o, Elon B 

1/2H: Savannah A, Haylee B, Vinski R 

2C: Sofia V, Aman A, Ariana A 

2R: Wyatt D, Zekainah M 

2/3A: Sami I, Dani S, Jonas G 

3Ga: Cathlyn M, Khloe S, Jensen S 

3G:Lilly K, Avery G, Golibe A 

3M: Ite F, Matawi K, Scarlett S 

4M: Arcy N, Finley D, Perez O 

4S: Cibo J, Julian D, Nehemiah W 

4IV: Esmee G, Yaudriy P, David T 

4/5O: Aliyah C, Wayan D.D, Mikhaela B 

5K: Precious A, Charlotte A, Zane Z 

5C: Lauren A, Liliann C, Chidubem O, 

Fleix N 

5/6B: Brielle L, Eros D, Aldrich A 

6P: Mazy T, Mofe A, Isabelle W 

6C: Hudson C, Hendrik E 

6/7B: Chase L, Oseremen O, Bryce S 

7L: Jennifer n, Carensa D, Becalel B 

7K: Eniite A, Grayson F, Cole G 

7W: Saron T, Thanh V, Daniela E 

8W: Edwin C, Elizabeth V, Matthew S 
8H: Naomi D, Julianna D, Luke L 
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@StLorenzoStoon 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
 

The scheduler will open  

Tuesday February 25th at 3:00 

p.m. and close Tuesday March 

11th at 9:00 a.m. 

After March 11th all questions or 

schedule changes MUST go through 

your kids teacher via EDSBY.  

 

The office can not make schedule 

changes or take late bookings. 
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